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FY2021 Locally Administered Projects Program Investment Mix
Gretchen Vetter, CAMPO Staff

In August 2019, the NC Capital Area MPO’s Executive Board opened a call for projects to identify and program

available FFY 2021 Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) funds. The call for projects resulted in

submission of 40 eligible projects for consideration. The Executive Board also approved a target modal

investment mix of 65 percent roadway, 27 percent bicycle & pedestrian, and 8 percent transit to help guide

development of a recommended FFY 2021 investment program totaling $25 million, including CMAQ. Projects

were reviewed for funding eligibility and scored based on the adopted LAPP prioritization criteria by CAMPO

staff.

Staff has released the draft FFY 2021 LAPP Investment Program for public review and comment from January
17, 2020 through February 16, 2020 and has scheduled a public hearing at the February 19, 2020 Executive
Board meeting.

As of February 12, CAMPO has received 1 public comment regarding this item.  This comment is attached with
this item and will be presented at the Executive Board meeting.

Requested Action: ..Action Conduct a Public Hearing.  Approve the Draft FFY2021 LAPP Investment Mix.
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